SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES
1866 Southern Lane * Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558
WWW.53CSCOC.01g

November 24, 2010

Dr. Paul Matney
President

Amarillo College
P.O. Box 447
Amarillo, TX 79178

Dear Dr. Matney:
Thank you for your letter of October 22, 2010, notifying the Commission on Colleges that the
American Board of Funeral Service Education has granted accreditation for Amarillo College’s

approved mortuary science program. This accreditation is retroactive to April 14, 2010.

We accept the information, will add it to your file, and congratulate you on the ABFSE
accreditation.

Best regards,

M/W

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc:  Ms. Danita McAnally, Associate Dean, Assessment and Development
Dr. Marsal P. Stoll



